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We set off from Rokeby at 3.15am on a cool Wednesday morning and arrived in Valencia with sun,
warmth and the whole day ahead of us. As it had been hours since breakfast, of course we had to start
off with ‘churros con chocolate’ (Spanish straight doughnuts with thick chocolate sauce) in the square,
this was followed by ice-creams or slush (all asked for in Spanish) before heading off to the Museo de
Artes y Ciencias (with a football game along the way - of course)! The boys explored the exhibits and
then the day ended with Pizza and a walk back to the hostel, where rooms were distributed and the pool
table was monopolised by our boys.

Day 2 started with a leisurely breakfast. Then we headed off to the Tourist Information Office before
hitting the famous food market with a mission to buy ingredients for lunch. Thankfully Wais didn’t insist on
us all having Scotch bonnet chillies (which he bought for his mum) but we did end up with Spanish tortilla
(thick potato omelette) and enough tomatoes to sink a ship. Good job we didn’t eat too much because
after lunch we had our Spanish cookery lesson where we made more tortilla, paella and cinnamon
sponge, which took 3 hours to make and about 20 minutes to eat, washed down with child friendly
Sangria (made with grape juice).

On the last day we did our souvenir shopping (Lenny was in his element) and all of the boys were really
thoughtful about buying gifts for their family members. We visited the Museo Faller which celebrates a
major Valencian festival and we went to the Parque Gulliver, where the boys ran around and climbed all
over Gulliver (the giant from the story, which they have made into a slide park with climbing ropes). 

Mr Sarumi, Ms Springfield and I were immensely proud of the boys. Their behaviour was excellent and
they really embraced the opportunities to try new things and speak Spanish. I feel privileged to have
spent these precious days with the Year 8 Spanish students who went.

Ms Jenkins



Support with Science
Mr Aziz

Thursday 2nd November 2023 @ 11am

Year 11 Support
KS4 Team

Thursday 9th November 2023 @ 11am

Careers Education
Mr Uddin

Thursday 16th November 2023 @ 11am

Our coffee mornings are a great way to talk through key themes and topics.
These sessions are managed by Mr Uddin. If you would like to join a session,
please arrive at reception at 10:55am on the scheduled day or complete the

Google Form emailed to you. If you miss the session, the notes can be shared
with you if you email Mr Uddin. If you have any questions or suggestions for

future sessions, please email adil.uddin@rokeby.ncltrust.net 

French with English subtitles (all students welcome) on
Tuesday 7th November at 3pm in G4

The series focuses on two Parisian teenagers, Marinette 
Dupain-Cheng and Adrien Agreste, who transform into the

superheroes Ladybug and Cat Noir, respectively, to protect the
city from supervillains.
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Our Climate
Science Club will

be working
towards entering

the Climate
Science Olympiad
in 2024. A great
opportunity to
make positive
change and

something great to
add to your college

/ job application.




